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Newsletter 28th November 2018 
Recent Appeals 

A huge thank you to everyone for all the donations we received for the Poppy Appeal and Children 

in Need.  A total of £138.74 was raised for the Poppy Appeal and £65 for Children in Need – my 

thanks to Caitlyn and her Mum for all their efforts with the fund raising. 
 

Football/Hockey Matches  

Well done to our football team who beat Smeeth School 14-0 in the match last Thursday! 

Also, very well done to our Hockey players, who won all their matches against John Wesley 

School, last Monday.  It was lovely to hear that our players were very sporting and well mannered.   

My thanks also to Ms Massie who coaches the players, in an after-school club, and also gave up her 

time to take them to the match.  
 

Important Dates 

Tues – 4 Dec  PTA – Surprises Room 

Tues - 11 Dec  Junior Christmas Panto Dress rehearsal 1.30pm – School Hall 

   Junior Christmas Panto 6.30pm – School Hall – Doors open 6pm 

PLEASE DO NOT ARRIVE BEFORE 6pm FOR THE JUNIOR PLAY AS MR DRAY WILL 

BE CARRYING OUT SOUND AND LIGHTING CHECKS - EVEN IF IT IS RAINING THE 

DOORS WILL NOT BE OPENED EARLY 
Fri - 14 Dec  Infant Nativity Dress Rehearsal 10am – School Hall 

   Infant Nativity 2pm – School Hall – Doors open 1.30pm 

Mon - 17 Dec Christmas Church Service – Brabourne Church 9am – All welcome - 

Children to be taken direct to Brabourne Church – they will come back 

to school by coach as usual 
 

Any parents or family members who cannot attend the main performances are welcome to come 

and watch the dress rehearsals.  
 

Severe Snow/Ice Weather Advice 

We will always attempt to keep the school open and, of course, get a text to parents in the event of 

bad weather.  Please also look on our website, for advice regarding procedures during severe 

weather: 

 http://www.brabourne.kent.sch.uk/parents/snowbad-weather-2/   
 

Can you help? 

1) Venus class really need more spare clothing: underwear/tights/socks/trousers…etc.  If you 

have any, please do drop them into Mrs Winchester – they will be gratefully received. 

2) If you have any empty, clean jam jars please do give them to Mrs Miller – needed for 

another of her amazing creations! 
 

Reminders  

1) Please do not block our neighbours’ drives when dropping/collecting children from school 

and also when attending PTA functions (fayres, discos…etc.). 

2) Please note that all after-school clubs will finish at the end of next week, last club on 7
th

 

December. 

 

Andrew Stapley 

Headteacher    
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Dates for diary 

 

30 Nov  Bottles – non uniform – towards PTA Christmas fair tombola 

1 Dec  PTA Christmas Fair 

4 Dec  PTA Surprise Room 

11 Dec  Junior Christmas Panto Dress rehearsal 1.30pm – School Hall 

  Junior Christmas Panto 6.30pm – School Hall 

12 Dec  School Christmas Dinner 

14 Dec  Infant Nativity Dress Rehearsal 10am – School Hall 

  Infant Nativity 2pm – School Hall 

17 Dec  Christmas Church Service – Brabourne Church 9am – All welcome 

18 Dec  END TERM 2 

3 Jan  START TERM 3 
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